
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 11/29/2011 11:15:51 AM 
To: Pocta, R. Mark (rmp@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Cost of Capital 

Mark - the energy utilities have had some internal discussions on settling the Cost of 
Capital proceeding prior to our applications. As you can imagine, working with the four 
energy utilities is akin to herding cats. We are to meet again to discuss this issue in 
the first week of January. My question to you is quite simple. Would you prefer the 
three of us to come in and negotiate a proposed settlement or would you prefer to 
negotiate settlements individually ? Given that the utilities will all be proposing 
different ROEs anyway, I'm not so sure. I've tried to keep the utilities together on the 
same page but I'm starting to feel like we should go our separate ways. Your 
comment would be appreciated. 
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